
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Chester Jones   
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 5:16 PM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby; Matts, Kathryn 
Subject: CONFIRMATION TO SPEAK AT THE BURNABY PARKS, RECREATION AND CULTURE 
COMMISSION MEETING ON JULY 23RD. 
 
 
Kathryn & Parks,  
 
I am grateful to receive the confirmation to present our materials regarding The Kush Woods 
BMX Trails for public knowledge at the next Burnaby Parks, Recreation and Culture 
Commission Meeting on July 23rd. 
 
On behalf of the Kush Woods BMX Trail Society, it is of great honour to present our case, raise 
awareness, highlight the current momentum we have supporting our trails, bike trail advocacy, 
and what we have created in the northern Capitol Hill area that Parks wants to demolish. 
 
 
Thanks again. 
 
All the best, 
Chester Jones 
Kush Woods Bike Trail Society 
 




